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24 February 2021 

 

 
Dear Parent 
 

With fewer than two full weeks until our students return to face to face lessons at Smithdon High School, it 
is more important than ever to make the most of these final opportunities for online learning.  
 

A solid bank of evidence from this point on will only act to enhance the future chances of our GCSE 
students. Therefore, please encourage your child to attend all live lessons, engage with teachers, and 
complete as much work as possible during this time. Should there be any barriers to achieving these 
aims, please ensure that you let us know and we will try to offer support where possible. 
 

We are extremely proud of how the majority of our students are working and know that their efforts will be 
rewarded. Our students still have sufficient time to build on their knowledge and improve their academic 
outcomes across the range of their subjects. As we move towards the Easter holidays I would like for our 
students to maintain the high levels of positivity and resilience they have demonstrated so far. 
 

Further information regarding the exact details of the students’ return to school the week beginning 8 
March will follow later this week. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

M Knott 

 

Mr M Knott 

Assistant Headteacher 
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